West Felton Carnival Committee

Although we have had no carnival in 2021 we were able to supply a tree and carry on with the switch on of our Christmas Tree lights at the end of November which we donate each year. Sharon Arthur again sold baubles to hang on the tree with peoples name on and from the sales we were able to present the Movement Centre at the Orthopaedic with a cheque for £500. Porthywaen Band provided the music and the committee the refreshments.
As restrictions have now lifted the committee are meeting  face to face and are well under way with the arrangements for this years carnival which is on Sunday July 10th, we have increased the prize money to try and encourage more to get involved with floats and fancy dress
We would like to thank in advance the Parish council for the use of the playing field on the day.
Eileen Hanmer
Carnival secretary
